
NEW BOOKS!

CONANT MEDIA
CENTER NEWSLETTER

APRIL  2024                               James B. Conant  High School

AROUND THE LIBRARY...

APRIL IS  NATIONAL
POETRY MONTH

National Poetry Month, a celebration
of poetry which takes place each

April, was introduced in 1996 and is
organized by the Academy of
American Poets as a way to

increase awareness and
appreciation of poetry in the United

States.

Check out our displays in the Media
Center regarding this special month,

where you can see examples of
many different poems we have for
you. It has never been this easy to

 “Put a poem in your pocket!”

 Please stop by the library to
check out some of the new

book arrivals on display.
There is a book for everyone.



BOOK CLUB MEETING

NATIONAL
LIBRARY WEEK

 PLEASE RETURN
YOUR BOOKS!!Please don't forget our next

Book Club Meeting on Monday, 
April 15th after school in the library. 

We will be discussing the book: 
“The Left -Handed Booksellers of

London” by Garth Nix.
Hope to see you there!

Join the Schoology Group
to stay current on library

events:
JDQF-MZKJ-N2378

This will be our last meeting of the
year. Students interested in Book Club

for next year should join our
Schoology Page and look out for

announcements in the fall. 

April 8th - 12th
Stop by the library

for a variety of
bookmarks and

stickers to celebrate!

DID YOU KNOW...

LIBRARY STATS:

CHECKED OUT; 447
OVERDUE: 253

The New York Public Library
offers up more than just books.

Members can borrow accessories
like neckties and briefcases,

making it ideal for people looking to
complete an ensemble for a job

interview.

All library books are
due on:

SENIORS : May 3rd
ALL OTHER STUDENTS:

 May 10th


